
-----Original Message----- 

From: Mark Booth  

Sent: 14 May 2022 18:04 

To: Gareth Barrett <Gareth.Barrett@sheffield.gov.uk>; Jayne Gough (CEX) 

<Jayne.Gough@sheffield.gov.uk>; Jonathan Round 

<Jonathan.Round@sheffield.gov.uk>; SCCRAG Peter <peter@querynet.com> 

Subject: Olivia’s music in outdoor area at back of premises 

 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links 

or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Hi Gareth 

Olivia’s have had excessively high music volume for the last 3 hours. It’s coming 

from the outside speakers and there are about 50 customers in the garden area. The 

outside doors to the garden area are propped open as is the door to the kitchens. 

I’ve recorded this from different locations including inside our apartment but the files 

might be too large to send over email. Could you call me if you are working tonight? 

My number is 07971 096142. 

If I can’t send the videos do you have Drive, OneDrive or Dropbox because I can 

upload them there and share them with you. 

I’ve checked and they don’t have a TEN for today. 

Can you visit them tonight please? 

 

Regards 

Mark Booth 

 

Sent from my iPhone 
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